March 6, 2012
Students, Parents and Friends,

Our third quarter has come to a close and we start the last quarter.  Report cards for the third quarter will be passed out on Friday, March 30, 2012.
Just as a reminder, if your child is having difficulties in a particular class, please encourage them to seek help during TASK. This is a period where students are allowed to visit any of their teachers for help. In order to visit a teacher during TASK, the student must make arrangements with the teacher and obtain a TASK pass.
The fourth quarter is the last for our seniors. Our goal is to graduate all seniors. Please be reminded of the senior contract that was signed earlier in the year. This contract delineates behavioral guidelines that must be adhered to in order to participate in graduation ceremonies. If there are any academic concerns about a particular senior please contact the teacher directly or contact a counselor:
Last Names A – F, Mrs. Amelia Hew Sang, 421 – 4200 x 237

Last Names G – O, Mr. George Sumida, 421 – 4200 x 234

Last Name P – Z,  Mrs. Trina Aquino, 421 – 4200 x 235

Sincerely, 

Elias Ali, Ph.D.

Principal

